
Active travel to school 

Cumbria County Council

Walk to School
Welly Walking Wednesday

We are holding a walk to school with a difference 
At school we have been talking about how we can ‘walk to school whatever the weather’
and children have been invited to ‘design a welly’.

Our children are encouraged to walk to school wearing their wellies on this day.  Anyone
wishing to customize their wellies (with your permission) are welcome – the whackier the
better! Shoes will do if your child does not have wellies.

If you cannot walk all the way, then please consider parking
away from the school and walking. Bus children will get a
chance to walk around a course in the school.

Your support is
appreciated – thank you!
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